
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 3/13/2014 9:03:37 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Singh, 
Sumeet (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=S 1ST56905772); 
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: SED Utility Safety 2014 Annual Plan

Thanks for sharing this Liza. This is an historic document! Quite an accomplishment from 
SED, We will take a look and will respect your request to keep it internal during this review 
phase.

Laura

From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. [mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2014 05:10 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K; Doll, Laura; Allen, Meredith; Singh, Sumeet 
Subject: SED Utility Safety 2014 Annual Plan

Hi,

Please find attached the 2014 Annual Plan for SED Utility Safety and Reliability. Please have a 
look and let me know if you have any questions or if you see anything missing. I’m intending 
for this to be a living document and will keep it updated with new information as things come
up.

The plan is intended primarily as a CPUC internal management tool - I’m sending it to you to 
make sure that it’s complete and to answer any questions that you might have. If you would 
like to share it with someone outside of your organization, I would appreciate it you check-in 
with me first.

Kind Regards,

Liza
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Elizaveta Malashenko

Deputy Director

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability

Safety and Enforcement Division

California Public Utilities Commission

Phone:415-703-2274

E-maii: eiizaveta.maiashenko@cpuc.ca.gov
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